$ B & W Construction Co. of NJ Inc.

P.O. Box 574 Phone 732-967-1800
South River, NJ 08882 Fax 732-967-6330

August 10, 2023

Dear Residents:

Please be advised that weather permitting, we will be performing work to the
sanitary sewer system in front of #687 Mary Street beginning on or about
Monday, August 14, 2023.

Mary Street in front of #687 Mary Street will be closed for 24 hours a day until
construction is complete. We are anticipating this work to take up to 4 days to
complete.

During this time, we ask the following:

All residents living at #677 through #687 Mary Street including #504 & #514
Harrington Street to enter and exit Mary Street at Harrington Street.

All residents living at #689 through #712 Mary Street to enter and exit Mary
Street at Kamm Street.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Sincerely,

B&W Construction Co. of NJ, Inc.

Member of Utility & Transportation Contractors Association
Better Business Bureau of New Jersey



